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Re: Supplement to National Grid USA’s Comments in Docket No. UE-160353 

Dear Mr. King: 

On June 16, 2017, National Grid USA (“National Grid”) filed comments in the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission (“WUTC”) proceeding relating to Pacific Power & Light Company’s 
2017 Integrated Resource Plan (“PacifiCorp IRP”), Docket No. UE-160353, which have been posted 
on WUTC’s website.  In those comments filed with WUTC, National Grid indicated that it would be 
supplementing its comments to WUTC with the comments filed with the Oregon Public Utilities 
Commission (“Oregon PUC”) on June 23, 2017.  Thus, National Grid is submitting a supplement to 
the comments which it filed with WUTC which consists of the comments it filed today on the 
PacifiCorp IRP with the Oregon PUC. 

Please contact me if you have questions.     

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jack Stoddard 

F. Jackson Stoddard 
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